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Dear Dr Miquel,

I was glad t: have had the opportunity for our discussion nere
on 235 April concerninz the problem of DMA recombinants. As you will
see trom the enclomire, we are convening 2 one~day meeting on 19 June
of some of our ACMR members and temporery advisers to prepere
recomendations tor the full meeting of our Advisory Committee on

Medical Research (ACMR), which will take place the following week.

I am also inviting Dr J.F. Tooze of EMBO to attend the meeting
on 19 June in order tc be able to achieve ea coordinated approach of
the different Organizations principally concerned with this problem.

I hope very much you can come and I should appreciate an early
reply.

Yours sincerely,

Martin Kaplan
Secretary
Advisory Committee on Medical Researes

Dr J. F. Miguel

Centre National de la Recherche Selentifique

Centre d'Etudes et de Recherches de Chime
Organique Appliquée (CERCOA)

BoP. 2
2h & rue Henry Dunant
2p20 Thiais

Prance

ENCL: as mentioned

ecs Dr K. Bigel, VPH

Prof. Lederberg 


